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TOWN OF NEWSTEAD 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 

A public hearing will be held on 
Monday, July 14, 2008 

at 7:50 PM 
at the Newstead Town Hall 

5 Clarence Center Road, Akron, New York 
regarding 

Site plan approval from Akron Airport to reconstruct existing 
asphalt taxilanes and to construct asphalt paving within the 
terminal tie-down area for a total area of 127,000 sq. ft. to 

include aircraft tie-down anchors, pavement markings, edge 
lighting, retro-reflective markers, expansion of existing 
drainage system, clearing, grubbing, topsoil seeding and 

erosion control.   


